
From: Tom French [mailto:Tom.French@myapsa.com.au]  
Sent: Monday, 29 January 2018 5:55 PM 
To: Chambers - Asbury DP; 'Ralph Clarke'; 'Lynn'; 'foxhome@adam.com.au'; 'Greg Paterson'; 
'Stephen Farrell'; 'peter@kuhne.com.au'; 'laura@reef.org.au'; 'Arvin Bisbal'; 
'bryan@reef.org.au'; Henry Lewocki 
Subject: RE: AM2016/6 - Real Estate Award 2010 4 Year Review 
 
Dear Associate! 
 
The Australian Property Services Association hereby confirms that the table below is an 
accurate expression of the Industry agreed position 3rd November 2017 
 
Regards 
 
Tom French 
Secretary, APSA Qld Branch as Designated Representative of 
The Australian Property Services Association 
0419 787526 
 


